
                                                                                            
 

 

 

 

 

2nd December 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

WOW Day – Tuesday 10th December 2019 – ROAD TRIP USA 

 
Year 4 Children are going to have an amazing day on a USA road trip!  

  

The 10th December 2019, is our WOW day and we are very excited because we are having a day learning about the 

USA. 

 

Visiting experts will be here and the children will be learning about the USA via a workshop that will bring history and 

literature to life. 

 

We are subsidising this event, but we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3 please, to be paid before 9th 

December 2019.  We want these types of events to continue, but unfortunately without your contributions, they cannot 

happen.   

 

Please give contributions to the office or your teachers in named envelopes with the slip below completed and 

enclosed.   

  

Thank you  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Paterson and Mrs Dunction 

Year 4 Teachers 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

WOW DAY – USA ROAD TRIP  – Tuesday 10th December 2019 

 

Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………………………    Class……………………. 

 

 I enclose £3 contribution for the USA Road WoW Day 

 

 I have paid a contribution of £3 via parentpay. 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………Parent / Carer 

The Grange School 

Staverton Road, Daventry,   

Northamptonshire NN11 4HW 

 

T: 01327 705785 

F: 01327 709729 

 

www.thegrange.northants.sch.uk 

 


